

September 19, 2023

Dear Family and Friends of RoseWood Village,

This letter is to update you as to the current status with our COVID outbreak. Today, we retested all residents of Innovations, we have 4 additional positive cases. We also have 3 team members who have tested positive. Some of those who have tested positive do have symptoms, while others have no symptoms at all. The family members of those residents who tested positive have already been notified.

We contacted our Local Health Department to report the update, and there are no additional recommendations. We continue to utilize disposable dishes and cutlery when serving meals to Innovations Residents. We also continue to ask our team members to remain in the area of the building that they are assigned (such as Assisted Living or Innovations) and not travel back and forth between locations throughout their shift. We will test again on Wednesday, and send out another update at that time

Our team members are wearing face masks at this time, and we encourage any visitors to wear face masks while visiting Innovations. Visiting is not restricted. We will keep you updated with any changes or news. As always, please reach out if you have any questions or concerns regarding this situation to either me, or Kristina Wysong, our Director of Health and Wellness at dhw.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com. If you would like to get an update about your family member residing on Innovations, please feel free to reach out to Ashley Spencer, Director of Innovations Memory Care at dimc.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com or call the building and ask to speak with the Wellness Supervisor at 434-975-5079.

Sincerely,

Judi Cleary
Executive Director
ED.GBD@rosewoodvillage.com